
TO: Christian County Board of Education

FROM: Jessica Darnell, Director of Business

DATE: January 5, 2024

SUBJECT: Surplus

Gateway Academy would like to surplus a Chevy Truck due to it no longer being an operable
vehicle with effective instructional capabilities. The truck would be sold for scrap metal.

Thank you.


